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Name Liz Stuart

Address PARK END, THE STREET, THE STREET, ARUNDEL, BN18 0PH

Type of
Comment

 Comment

Comments This is not the place for such construction. With more housing estates being built around the area more
people will be affected. The area will be too densely populated and the risk of air pollution would be
detrimental to the wellbeing of the community as a whole.
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